
 

 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 
  

Redevelopment Agency of Bountiful City 
 Notice of Public Hearings 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Redevelopment Agency of Bountiful City, Utah will 
hold public hearings on Tuesday, June 11, 2019, in the South Davis Metro Fire Station 81, 
255 South 100 West, Bountiful, Utah during the regular Board Meeting which begins at 
8:00 p.m. (or immediately following the City Council Meeting): 
 

 For the purpose of opening the 2018-2019 budget to consider various increases and 
changes in revenues and expenditures. 
 

 To consider the 2019-2020 fiscal year budget before final adoption.  Said budget is 
for Agency services for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2019 and ending June 30, 
2020.  A copy of the tentative budget will be available for public inspection at City 
Hall for ten days prior to the public hearing. 

 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend these hearings. 
 
 
 Galen D. Rasmussen, CPA 
 Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Publish in the Salt Lake Tribune and www.utahlegals.com on: 
 
  Monday, June 3, 2019 
  
 

http://www.utahlegals.com/

